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Date: 16/05/2023 

To: Chair and Directors, Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District  

And To: Murray Daly, Chief Administrative Officer 

From: Kevin Erickson, Chief Financial Officer 

Date of Meeting: Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District_June2_2023 

File: Hospital 

 
 

Short Summary: 
Northern Health/Regional Hospital Districts Memorandum of Understanding Renewal 
 

Voting: 
Corporate Vote - Weighted 

 

Memorandum: 
The Memorandum of Understanding between Northern Health and the Northern Regional 
Hospital Districts is up for renewal when the Northern Health/RHD joint meeting will be held on 
October 16, 2023, in Prince George.  The MOU was originally entered into on October 7, 2003, 
and last renewed on October 18, 2021.  The current version is unchanged from the 2021 
version. 
 
The MOU is brought forward so that if there are any desired changes, Northern Health can be 
made aware and address them before the October 16, 2023, meeting. 
 

Attachments: 
1. 2023 Draft Copy of NH/RHD Memorandum of Understanding 
2. 2021 Draft Copy of NH/RHD Memorandum of Understanding 

 

Financial Implications: 
None 

 

Policy Implications: 
n/a 

 

CAO Comments: 
Click here to enter text. 
 

Options: 
1. Receipt and endorse the recommendation; 
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2. Receipt and other action. 
 

Recommendation: 
That the agenda item summary from Kevin Erickson, Chief Financial Officer, dated May 16, 
2023, regarding the renewal of the Memorandum of Understanding between Northern Health 
and the Northern Regional Hospital Districts, be received.  Further, that the appropriate 
signatories be authorized to sign the Memorandum of Understanding at the Northern 
Health/Regional Hospital District Fall Joint Meeting scheduled for October 16, 2023.  Further 
action at the discretion of the Board.  


